
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Ainsdale Road South Oxhey Watford WD19 7DW 

Tel 020-8428 5371 

22nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know, Lent starts on Wednesday 22nd February and once again, we will be supporting 

three charities.   

 

For our local charity, we will be supporting needy families and the South Oxhey food bank. 

 

Our National charity is The Catholic Children’s Society.  For more information about this 

charity, please visit the following website www.cathchild.org.uk. 

 

For our Global charity, we will be supporting CAFOD with their Earthquake Appeal 

 

All children will be given a Lent collection box to take  home.  

 

Lenten Fund Raising Activities 

 

For a donation of £5.00 payable through the School Gateway, your child will be able to take 

part in the following six activities before the Easter break. Please ensure all donations are 

made by Monday 20 March so that activities can be planned and completed before the end of 

term: 

 

1. F1/Nursery 

Target throw 

 

2. F2/Reception 

Bowling 

 

3. Year 1 

How many sweets in the jar? 

The child who guesses the correct amount will win the jar and its contents.  

 

4. Year 2 

Name the Chick.   

 

5. Year 3 

Easter Hamper Raffle.   

 

6. Year 4 

Easter Egg Colouring Competition. 

 

http://www.cathchild.org.uk/


For the Year 5 and Year 6 activities please provide your child with £1.00-£3.00 

spending money. Coins only, as change cannot be given 

 

Year 5 

Cake Competition/Sale on Monday 27th March - free to enter.  However, if you do not want 

your cake sold, please mark this clearly on your cake. If you wish to buy it back, it will cost 

£3.00.  

 

Year 6 

Toy Sale on Wednesday 29th March.  Please bring in your toy donations by Friday 24th 

March so that the items sorted before the sale. 

 

Other dates for your diary 

 

Friday 17th March - St Patrick’s Day – Non-school uniform day. This will cost £1.00. Children 

may wear green, white or yellow. 

 

Friday 31st March - Easter Bonnet Parade.  £1.00 to enter.  Children can make 

bonnets at home and bring them into school on the day.  

 

Thank you for your support. God Bless 

 

Miss Laura Donghi  

RE Co-ordinator 


